POSTPONEMENT OF OPEN MEETING

At its meeting on the 2nd March 2020 Old Marston Parish Council decided to postpone the open meeting planned for the 30th March 2020.

This is due to not enough key people being available to attend.

The Council believed that to have parishioners come to a meeting and there not to be the key people being present who could answer questions or at least give information, would be fruitless.

The Council is also mindful of the current health situation regarding viral infections and believed it prudent not to encourage large gatherings.

The Council will review holding the open meeting at its April meeting.

2nd March 2020